
Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

Monday 23rd September 

Year 6 Beaumanor Hall Trip 

Tuesday 24th September 

Flu Immunisations Year R-6 

Tuesday 24th September 

Year 4 Whitby Parent 
Meeting 5pm (virtual) 

Thursday 26th September 

Year 1 Superhero WOW 
Day 

Thursday 26th September 

Year 5 Egyptian WOW Day 

Tuesday 1st October 

Year 6 Dolymoch Parent 
Meeting 5pm (virtual) 

Monday 7th October 

Year 3 Black Country Living 
Museum Trip 

Tuesday 8th October 

Prospective Parent Meeting 
9:30am and 1:30pm  

Tuesday 15th October 

Reception and Year 1 Early 
Reading Parent Workshop 
5pm 

Thursday 17th October  

Year 2 WOW Day 

Monday 21st October 

Parents Evening 4 - 6:30pm 

Wednesday 23rd October  

Parents Evening 4 - 6.30pm 

Dates for your diary 

 

C6 Kayla 

C8 Albi 

C9 Roman 

C10 Mahieshnavie 

C14 Freddie 

C15 Saad 

C16 Hrishi 

C17 Zuri 

C18 Annabel 

C19 Aastha 

C20 Sophia 

C21 Maryam 

C22 Leo 

C23 Mariam 

SOAR Superstars 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It's been a really productive week in school with some wonderful learning taking 
place across the school. Children who access The Hive have been having a super time 
engaging in lots of exciting learning opportunities such as making pizzas in cookery 
lessons;  group art work based upon animals; composing music linked to superheroes 
and in science learning about our bodies and teeth. On Fridays, we are really lucky to 
now have a therapy dog join us, organised by Mrs Shepherd - a lovely labrador called 
Millie! The children absolutely love her and are keeping her very busy!  
 
Our wonderful learning mentor team continue to do fantastic work and give 
crucial support to many of our children and families within our community. Already 
this term, it has been great to see the range of pastoral support they have offered 
to enable children to succeed in school and to enjoy their learning. If you are 
worried about any issues linked to your child's wellbeing or attendance, please let us 
know as it may be something learning mentors, alongside class teachers, can help 
with.  
 
Finally, a message from West Midlands Police about the unfortunate rise in 
burglaries in our city: 
 
Recently we have noticed an increase in Burglaries in Coventry. There has been 
a rise in school drop off and pick up times most specifically. Our ask is for all 
parents to be extra vigilant and to utilise all methods they can to deter and 
prevent this happening to them. Anyone acting suspicious please call Police on 
101 for non emergency or 999 if urgent. For any local alerts please look to 
sign up for our messaging service on the following link: 
  
www.wmnow.co.uk 
 
Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Can we please remind parents/carers about the importance of naming your child’s clothing. 
We get an increasing amount of lost property and we return anything with a name. 

Reminder 

Exciting learning from this week 

This week in Reception we have been      
exploring Van Gogh ‘Starry Night’. Inspired 
by his picture, we created our own works of 
art. We used lots of different media to 
create different variations.  

 

Our Manor Park University has resumed 
this term. The children are learning in 
imaginative and innovative ways as part 
of this enriching bespoke curriculum. 

 


